
Announcing Single Sign On (SSO) for PeopleAdmin 

We’re excited to announce that we now offer Single Sign-On (SSO) for our PeopleAdmin 

Applicant Tracking and Position Management system. This system is used to manage 

permanent position descriptions and the recruitment and applicant tracking process. Not all 
employees are authorized to use this system.  

All authorized users can now use their University credentials to log into the PeopleAdmin 

system. 

• To log in visit https://employment.uncsa.edu/hr 

• Select the link “For UNCSA Employees – Please click here to login”.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• You will then see the University  

authentication screen appear. Select your  

account and then enter your password.   

• Once the credentials are verified, the user  

will be logged into the PeopleAdmin system.  

https://employment.uncsa.edu/hr

